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MEMORANDUM  

 
 
TO: Robert Barwick, Purchasing 
 
FROM: Jim Leu, Fleet Superintendent 
 
DATE: August 27, 2019 
 
SUBJECT: Sourcewell-Cooperative Purchasing Agreement 
 
 
 
 
This is a budgeted request for the purchase of four (4)-40 yard compactor containers. These 
containers are an important component to the operation of the City’s  waste and recycling yard drop-
off operations. The four (4)-40 yard compactor containers are over 20 years old and have reached 
their physical stress limits and need to be replaced. 
 
In coordination with the Purchasing Department we researched the City’s options.  It is 
recommended to purchase four (4)-40 yard compactors to replace the containers through a National 
Sourcewell-Cooperative Purchasing agreement with Box Gang Manufacturing Company. Sourcewell 
negotiates the lowest price for its members through its national buying power  and provides the 
lowest negotiated price. I recommend the purchase of these budgeted four (4)-40 yard compactor 
containers; Model ROL-OPB2290-10, for the price of $58,480. These are high stress and high use 
containers that will maintain integrity of refuse/yard waste collection for the Public Works Yard Drop-
Off site for many years to come. 
 
If there should be any questions or concerns feel free to contact me anytime.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jim Leu 
Fleet Services Superintendent 
 


